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North Central Railcars, Ltd., is hosting a 1-day motor car excursion on the Long Creek 
Railroad (the ex-PC Bromhead Sub) in southeast Saskatchewan on Wednesday, July 12, 
2017 between Estevan and Tribune, SK. Total rail miles for the day will be 
approximately 80.  The excursion fee of $110 USD or $125 CDN includes the railroad 
fee, insurance, gratuities, morning break, portable toilet at set-on, and other 
miscellaneous excursion costs. Lunch arrangements are still pending and will be at an 
additional nominal cost (estimated to be $10-$15).  This is a NARCOA insured excursion 
and NARCOA rules apply. There is a 25 car limit.  Complete details and registration 
materials will be sent upon receipt of the excursion fee (US participants) or by request 
(Canadian participants can pay in local currency at the excursion).  Please make checks 
payable to North Central Railcars, Ltd. and send to Michael P. Ford, 7712 Carpenter 
Court, Plainfield, Indiana 46168-8035 or contact Mike via phone at (317) 839-9320 or e-
mail (mford@indy.rr.com).  Registration closes May 15, 2017 or when the trip is full.   


